
 

March 16, 2018- The Fueling American Jobs Coalition issued the following statement: 
 
“The Coalition is pleased that the Administration is continuing to have discussions on a win-win 
solution that would expand the market for biofuels and contain the high-RINs costs that are 
threatening blue-collar refining jobs.” 
 
“ One thing is for certain: any deal must include real RINs cost containment if the Administration 
is to hold faith with thousands of refinery workers in Pennsylvania and across the nation.” 
 
 
 
 


